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Should potential investors evaluate the creditworthiness of a fund’s current LPs in assessing
whether to invest? Fund industry leader Alicia Gregory, who is the head of private equity at the
Australian SWF, thinks so. In her view, reports Private Equity International, included investors,
whose capital commitments are secured against for the fund’s credit facility, could otherwise be
left overexposed in situations where less creditworthy LPs default on their capital calls. To learn
more – click here.
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